
From: J Lamborn  
Sent: Friday, March 8, 2019 2:18 PM 
To: Rep. Geran Tarr <Rep.Geran.Tarr@akleg.gov> 
Subject: Jason Brune DEC Commissioner nomination 
 
  
Representative Tarr,  
 
Please accept my letter of support for Jason Brune for the DEC commissioner.  Mr. Brune is highly 
qualified and his testimony in the Senate Resources just confirmed that.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
John C. Lamborn 
Wasilla, AK 99629 
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